
Legal Ledger Notice 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Saint Paul City Council will hold a public hearing on the interim use permit application of MUSC 

Holdings, LLC to allow temporary surface parking lots west of the professional soccer stadium located at 

400 Snelling Avenue North on Wednesday, August 15, 2018, at 5:30 p.m., in the City Council Chambers, 

Room 300, City Hall, 15 West Kellogg Boulevard. Written comments on the permit application should be 

addressed to:  Saint Paul City Council, 310 City Hall, 15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Saint Paul, MN 55102; or 

to kady.dadlez@ci.stpaul.mn.us or faxed to 651-266-6549.     
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